
Principal Message 1-7-22 

Stevenson Families, 

I hope you all had a wonderful winter break that was filled with many memory making moments.  

Our first two days back have been great.  Today’s Donuts with Deputies was a wonderful event.  

It was great to see BCSO playing volleyball and catch with the kiddos.  The K-9 unit was a huge hit 

too.   

I’d like to remind everyone to please submit your volunteer hours, to the front office, for the first 

semester on or before January 14th.  We are compiling each family’s hours so far this school 

year.  If you already have around 10 hours, you are on track to meet the expected 20 hours of 

volunteer service agreed to when enrolling in a choice school.  Attached you will find another log 

so you can keep track of your hours during this second semester.  Remember there are multiple 

ways of gaining volunteer hours such as: 

• Attending SAC, PALs, and/or teacher arranged meetings  

• Every ten used uniform items (in good condition) donated count as one volunteer hour 

• Attending evening events sponsored by either the school or the Fundraising Group 

• Shopping for supplies needed 

• Working with the teacher on classroom/grade level specific tasks 

• Weeding our campus garden beds 

• Car Loop Assistant 

• Teacher Liaison Hours 

• Assisting in the media center, art room, music room, and/or drama productions 

• A+ Thrift Store volunteer hours 

• Organizing the used uniform cabinets 

• And many others 

New for the second semester is the beginning of our Running Club with Coach Dwyer.  She has a 

sign-up sheet outside of her office door for students that are interested in joining.  Please know 

there is a 30-student limit.  Running Club will begin January 11th and last through May 5th.  The 

club will meet under the Pavilion on Tuesdays and select Thursdays of every week from 8:10- 

8:45, when school is in session.  If there is wet weather or thunder, the club will not meet.  You 

will find the informational flyer with specifics attached.  If you would like to contact Coach 

Dwyer, email her at: Dwyer.Emily@brevardschools.org. 

You still have time to order the Winter Solstice recording.  If you would like to purchase the 

recording, pre-orders are now available online at: https://tinyurl.com/WinterSolsticeMedia 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend!  I’ll see you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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